
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – May 3, 2019 

 
Prom​|Attention Juniors and Seniors: Prom is May 11th. Prom tickets are now on sale. The price this week 
is $50. Ms. Vaughan will sell tickets during all lunches. She will be on the 1300 hall by the student parking 
lot entrance. Off campus guest forms are available in the front office. 
 
Prom Queen/King Nominations​|With Prom just around the corner, it’s time to nominate two seniors 
for Prom King and Prom Queen. Please submit names through the google doc linked on the school 
homepage. You must log in to your school google account in order to nominate. You have until Monday 
May 6th to submit your nominations! Voting will commence the night of Prom. Who knows? Maybe you’ll 
be the 2019 East Wake Prom King or Prom Queen! Good luck to all our seniors! 
 
Class of 2019​|Attention Seniors!! The Herff Jones representative will be here on Thursday, May 9th 
during all lunches in the Cafeteria Lobby to deliver your graduation and cap & gown orders. Please 
remember your balance due. Only cash or money order is accepted on delivery day. Seniors that have not 
ordered their cap & gown unit must order it online at: ​www.highschool.herffjones.com 
 
AP Summer Reading ​|Students who plan to take AP Literature and Composition next year, please make 
sure to stop by rooms 158 or 159 to get information on your summer reading requirements. 
 
FFA Plant Sale ​|This week is our annual FFA Plant Sale! The sale begins on Tuesday, April 30th and will 
go all week during the school day and after school until 3:30. There is a variety of plants for everyone! See 
you at the greenhouse. 
 
Yearbooks​|Have you bought your yearbook yet? We are down the final 30 and they are selling fast! Get 
yours while you can. Price is currently $75. Yearbooks are now $75. See Ms. Anderson in Room 159 or go 
to ​jostensyearbooks.com 
 
XB Mock Interview participants ​|Sophomores who attended Xtreme Beginnings with Mrs. Coble may 
pick up their MOCK INTERVIEW evaluations in Mrs. Coble's office. 
 
Senior Picnic​|​The 2019 Senior Picnic is scheduled for Friday, May 31st. Volunteers and donations are 
needed for this event. There is a signup form on the school website for anyone interested in participating. 
Donations can be dropped off in Ms. Reynolds Room 142. ​Click here to sign up. 
 

http://www.highschool.herffjones.com/
http://www.jostensyearbooks.com/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0445aaad2ea2f85-ewhs

